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Ash C E V C Primary School, Main Street, Ash, Martock
Somerset TA12 6NS   Telephone:  01935 822674  
Email:  office@ash.ppat365.org

Headteacher: Rebecca Bennett


21st July 2024                          

Dear Ash Families,
We are writing to inform you of an upcoming change in our nursery fees, effective from 1st September 2024.
As you are aware, providing the highest quality care and education for your children is our top priority. To continue offering the best resources, facilities, and staff, we have found it necessary to adjust our fees.
Starting from the 1st of September, the nursery fees will be as follows:
· For children aged 2 years: £[new amount]
· For children aged 3-4 years: £[new amount]
This adjustment does not affect your existing funding, as we have aligned the fees with the recent funding changes. It will only impact charges if you exceed your funded hours.
We understand that any increase in fees can be a concern, and we want to assure you that this decision was not made lightly. The adjustment reflects the rising costs associated with maintaining and enhancing our nursery environment, including improvements to our curriculum, resources, and overall infrastructure.
We remain committed to providing an enriching, safe, and nurturing environment for your children. If you have any questions or need further information regarding the fee adjustment, please do not hesitate to contact us at 01935 822674 or office@ash.ppat365.org
Thank you for your continued support and understanding. We look forward to continuing our partnership in your child’s early education and development.
Yours Sincerely
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Rebecca Bennett
Headteacher 
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